
NATIONAL LAND TRANSPORT AUTHORITY 

(ROAD TRANSPORT DIVISION) 

 Application for Public Service Vehicle (Contract Car) Licences 

 
The NLTA informs the public that further to the release of a communiqué on 06 January 2023 

in respect of the above invitation for applications, the deadline to submit a completed 

application is on 27 January 2023 at 15 h 00.  However, owing to high public demands, the 

NLTA is exceptionally extending the deadline for submission of completed application forms 

up to Friday 03 February 2023 at 15 h 00.  No further extensions will be provided. 

 

Application forms will still be available at all the counters of the NLTA till Friday 03 February 

2023. 

 

The NLTA reserves the right to annul the exercise and/or reject any application without any 

prejudice caused to any applicant.  Processing fees associated to applications are                       

non-refundable. 

 

National Land Transport Authority 

MSI Building 

Les Cassis      

Port Louis 

25 January 2023 

 

 


